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Dear LUC commissioners, 
I wanted to reach out to you and the 
Council team re: our predicament on the 
huge proposed 752 so-called affordable 
single family homes that the out of state 
developer is still trying to push for, along 
the Agricultural Watershed Mountains 
along Kahekili HWY, that provide water to 
many other parts of Maui, including Kihei 
and Wailea. I don't think that the 
Southside Maui is aware of where their 
water comes from. And certainly this 
developer isn't aware or just doesn't care 
about MAUI'S water resources. 
Our pwamaui.org is very concerned 
over this matter because of all those 
people suffering from a water crisis in 
West Maui. I can't even imagine the 
Resorts and visitors on the west side are 
having loss of water pressure. And I'm 
sure they are able to flush toilets and 
take showers anytime they want. When 
are people and the County Officials and 
the LUC going to wake up and help out 
with this: out of state developer's 
re:zoning efforts and intentions. Kahekili 
HWY can't handle the over population, or 
the water crisis struggle. Why build giant 
( almost 1000) more densely placed 
homes, concrete & pave it all in, and then 
direct all the refuse water used toward 
Kahului water reclamation plant and then 
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lost to the Ocean. The existing 
Watershed Wells in this side of the 985 Malaihi Rood.
mountains will not be replenished from 
then on. This water never returns you 
know, to the Watershed. And this 
Watershed is dangerously low and 
becoming more and more saline, 
brackish, and we're still in a drought. 
This is just not the time to consider 
urbanizing Kahekili HWY Agricultural 
Land. 
I wish you could consider this side of 
Maui, with your consideration, you won't 
add to the West Maui Water Crisis We 
need to get the word out about the need 
to protect our Maui water sources and 
resources. We need funding to show 
these (out of state) OVER-
DEVELOPING companies that they can't 
just come here promising fast Track 
affordable single family homes, 
"Especially" when these same urbanized 
homes will be threatened with water 
shortage crisis of their own, (While 
they're sitting on a dwindling Agricultural 
Watershed?) So more reason not to 
over populate certain areas when the 
Island cannot support amenities like 
WATER. In fact it will waste what 
resources of water and Agricultural 
Lands we still have in Maui. 
Thanks for your attention. 
Aloha,
Barbara Bobbie Parr � J.___� 
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